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26th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Christmas 
 

Although Christmas will look very different at St James’ this year, I 

just wanted to update you with some of the activities that are taking 

place.  

 

Tuesday 8th December will be Christmas Fun Day. The children are 

invited to come dressed in a Christmas jumper or outfit and they will 

enjoy lots of Christmas activities within their class bubble. 

 

On Wednesday 9th December, there will be NO PE and the children 

are to come dressed in school uniform. The children will then be 

filmed within their class bubbles, performing a selection of carols and 

songs. Our specialist I.T. consultant (Mr. Hughes) will then produce a 

video which we will launch on YouTube during the last week of term for 

you to enjoy with your families at home. Fingers crossed the 

technology works! 

 

On Friday 11th December, Reception will celebrate their Christmas 

Party. We ask that they come to school dressed in their party clothes 

and bring a change of shoes and a warm outdoor coat. 

 

On Monday 14th December Key Stage 1 will celebrate their Christmas 

Party within their class bubbles and on Tuesday 15th December Key 

Stage 2 will celebrate their Christmas party within their class bubbles. 
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We ask that they too come to school dressed in their party clothes 

with a change of shoes and a warm outdoor coat. 

 

On Thursday 17th December Christmas Lunch will be served. If your 

child normally has packed lunch but would like a Christmas lunch, then 

please let us know as soon as possible. If your child normally has a 

school lunch but would prefer to bring their own packed lunch, then 

again we ask that you let us know as soon as possible. 

 

Friday 18th December is the last day of term and school reopens on 

Monday 4th January. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. Francesca Heslop 

Headteacher 

 


